
CITY OF KELOWNA

MEMORANDUM

Date: March 20, 2001
File No.: 0540-20

To: City Manager

From: Parking Advisory Committee

Subject: Appointment of Committee Members

Recommendation

THAT Mr. Dave Allen and Ms Marie McKiernan be appointed to replace Mr. Steve Martin and
Mr. Tom Dick as the community-at-large representatives on the Parking Advisory Committee for
the duration of the current term ending in November/2002.

Background

There are two vacancies on the Parking Advisory as a result of resignations by Mr. Steve Martin
and Mr. Tom Dick. Mr. Martin resigned due to his relocation to Calgary. Mr. Dick served on the
committee for many years and felt that it was time to step down.

These vacancies were advertised in late January for applications to come forward from the
community for this committee with a closing date of March 1, 2001. Two strong candidates were
found to fill the vacancies. Mr. Dave Allen is the current Regional Accommodation Services
Manager with the BC Building Corporation in Kelowna and will bring to the committee a good
understanding of the multiple demands for parking. Ms. McKiernan has approximately 18 years
experience with shopping centres including a past position with Orchard Park Shopping Centre.
Both are keenly interested and enthusiastic about serving Council through their participation on
this committee.

_________________________________________
Councillor Colin Day, Chair
Kelowna Parking Advisory Committee


